
ATTENTION
Due to the recent outbreak of Covid-19  

NYC has ordered restaurants to 
suspend operations. Please look at our 

website BrotherJimmys.com for 
updates.  

We appreciate your patronage for the 
past 30 years and look forward to 
serving you for another 30 years.  

we apologize for any inconvenience and hope 

to be back to regular operations soon.
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